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Atchison Long John Silver’s Burglarized
(KAIR) -- Authorities are currently investigating a burglary of the Long John Silver’s restaurant in
Atchison over the weekend.

Atchison Police Lieutenant Tim Stout says it occurred at some point early Sunday morning.
(Play Audio) RT: :09

Police ask if citizens have information that may help their investigation to call 367-4323.
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